Chuck and Betty Carlson
1706 Old Maple Ln
Savoy IL 61874

11/7/07

Dear Chad,

We want to thank you for the great job you and your crew did on o_{n’ house this
past summer. From start to finish, your work was professional. We appréciate
that you didn't take any shortcuts; that the crew worked long hours and then
cleaned up thoroughly every day. You were particularly helpful when it came to
making color decisions - everyone loves how our house looks, especially us!

We very ha.ppﬁy recommend your services to anyone who wants it done right.
Please tell your clients to come see the house on the corner of Old Maple Lane and
Arbours Drive. |
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